
Engineering has reviewed the 07/01/2019 submittal for the 52nd Street Duplexes project and offers the 
following comments: 

1. Can a drop inlet be installed across from DI #1 on the north side of Mulberry Ave? Engineering 
would prefer swales along Mulberry (north side) and S 52nd St to drain to this drop inlet and 
then a pipe connection to DI #1. 
 

2. Please add more spot elevations or flow arrows to adequately convey how lots 3 & 4 will drain. 
Runoff should not negatively impact the adjacent property to the north. 
 

3. Where does the swale heading north on 52nd St lead to? Is it connecting to an existing swale? 


